
2 comments on “Seine Riverbank Stabilization” 
 

JOHN DYCK says: 

  January 22, 2018 at 6:35 am

Will they replace the path and trees taken down after they have finished? I was sad to see 

almost half the path taken down and almost all of the path taken down.  

admin says: 

January 23, 2018 at 3:59 pm  

Hello John, 

The path noted in your inquiry is an informal trail (not maintained by the City) located at the 

river’s edge. The City understands the importance of this path to the community. Therefore, the 

site restoration will leave a minimum 2 m wide strip clear of trees to accommodate informal 

pedestrian movement at the river’s edge once the stabilization work is complete. Any trees 

removed will be replaced with new trees. The site will be restored to provide a riverbottom forest. 

The trees planted will provide natural bank stabilization. 

  

 


